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Memo No: BSHI/Admin/2024/ |76, Date: 6%+00-2024

To Whom It May Concern

Mr. Md. Abdul Hakim, Senior Public Relation Officer joined Bangladesh Shishu
Hospital & Institute (Former Dhaka Shishu (Children) Hospital) on 25/04/1991 and he
was retired from service on 31/01/2024. Presently he is on a one year Post-Retirement
Leave (PRL) from 01/02/2024 to 31/01/2025. He intends to visit India. The hospital

authority has no objection for his proposed visit.

Sincerely yours

Acdpn—

Prof. Dr. Akhter Hossain Loban
Director (Acting)
Bangladesh Shishu Hospital and Institute.




